
★
SIR Arthur Stephen-

son has been elected
an honorary Fellow

of the American Insti
tute of Architects. Mr Leon
Chatclain, a former presi
dent of the Institute, who
was here over the week
end, was telling us the fel-
■owship is regarded as a
rare honor, even among
American architects.

The only non-Americans
who had' received the
honor were architects
whose woiT was internat
ionally known. Mr Chate-
lain said Sir Arthur was
the second Australian
architect elected. First w'as
Mr Robin Boyd, who was
made an honorary Fellow
four years ago.


